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MR. VIPUL BRAGAT
Country Manager
Philippines & Thailand
[FC World Bank Group

Subjees: LFCAGEF Sustainable Energy Commercial Ficance
Program

Dear Mr. Bhagut:

We are pleased to endcrse the IFC/GEY proposed project on Sustainable Energy
Commercial Finance Program whch aims 10 complement the Department of Energy’s
(DOE) current injtiatives of identifying various barriers in the development of the ensrgy
cfficicncy industry and applicaiion uf wirrgy por fornance contracts.

Notwithstanding, however, we support the (ecommendations of the DOE for the
inclusion of the following componcuts/ilems 1o the final project document, to vit:

I. Technical o tratming assistince to stakeholders, in gereral, as a
nceessary componem of 31l trznsactions 1o facilitate the developmeat of
the Industry

2 Sufficient financial and techn cal support to accredited ESCOs for the

conduct of cnerzy audits pa ucularly in mitigating the rigk of non-
viability of the projoct and at the same Lume promote sustainability in
the industry :uwd wert dependency on subsidies.

Considering the country driven fearure of'this project and to ensure full ownership
of this undertaking, we likevise suggest that the Department of Energy be the co-
implementing agency ot this project.

Sivcerely yours,

—GRrodwyih Loby
ATTY. ANALIZA R, TER
Assistant Secretacy and

GEF Operational Focal Point



